ATTACHMENT E

APPROVAL OF THE BiDS FOR THE MAKERSPACE

The bid opening for the makerspace took place at 1:00 on Friday, December 16, 2016, I'm very happy to
report that the total cost from the low hidders is within our budget. Justin Pathmann (Project Manager)

will put together the complete list after qualifying the bidders and I'll have that for your approval at the
meeting on Tuesday.




